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post-Script 
Phi Delta Chi Alpha Sigma Alumni Association  

Upcoming Events: 

3/1: Alumni Roundtable - College of Pharmacy 4:30 pm 
• Various alumni invited by the collegiate chapter to discuss their careers in phar-

macy.  Dinner provided by Pompeii.  
 
4/3: Alumni Association Meeting - Palmer Place 6:00 pm 
• General Business meeting over drinks and dinner.  All alumni are welcome to at-

tend!  Palmer place is located at  56 S. La Grange Rd (US Hwy. 12) La Grange, IL 
60525, Phone: (708) 482-7127.  

 
4/8: Collegiate Chapter Formal Dinner - Renaissance Ballroom 23rd Floor - 7:00 pm 
• The event of the year, get dressed up and help the collegiate chapter celebrate the 

near end of the academic year.  The dinner will be held at Crowne Plaza Allerton 
Hotel - 701 N. Michigan Ave (Michigan Ave & Huron).  Cocktails start at 7:00 pm 
and dinner begins at 8:00 pm.  Ticket price TBA. 

 
8/2 to 8/6: The 65th PDC Grand Council - San Antonio Texas 
• National meeting of all the chapters of PDC held every two years.  Numerous meet-

ings ranging from policy development to an awards banquet will take place.  Regis-
tration fee is either $190 by 6/12/05 or $220 by 7/15/05.  Register now at:       
www.phideltachi.org 

Alumni Association 
Welcomes Newly 
Elected Officers! 

 
At the end of 2004, the As-
sociation held elections as 
stated in the bylaws.  Elec-
tions are held every two 
years, and any alumni 
Brother in good standing 
may run for any position and 
or vote in the election.  
 
Thank you to everyone who 
voted and to those that have 
served as an officer!  Here 
are your officers for 2004-
2006: 
 
President:  
                Ray Traficante  
 
Vice President:  
                Adam Kielbasa  
 
Treasurer:  
                Walter Staron  
 
Secretary:  
                Anita Staron  
 
Correspondent:  
                Christopher Dymon 
 
All the officers are focused 
on further developing alumni 
ties in addition to supporting 
the collegiate chapter!   
 
Visit us on the web at:  
www.pdc-chicago.org  

We hope that all of you had a wonderful holiday season! This year marks the tenth 
anniversary of our alumni association’s newsle tter. This issue is being constructed and   
edited  by Brother Chris Dymon.(‘04) the associations newly elected Correspondent.  
Chris will be contacting many of you for input and suggestions regarding the “post-
Script”.  Adam Kielbasa (‘04) (VP) will be joining Chris as a newly elected officer of 
the PDC Alpha Sigma Alumni Association and those incumbents retaining their 
positions are Ray Traficante (Pres), Wally Staron (Treasurer), and Anita Staron 
(Secretary). A special thanks goes out to Amy Lodolce and Rich Browne for their past 
service to the Alumni Association. Amy will still retain her position as Faculty Advisor 
to the collegiate chapter. We look forward to another great year for our collegiate 
members at the University of Illinois. Some of our alumni will be involved in the 
annual “Alumni Roundtable” group discussion with the students. This is a great time 
for them to ask questions of the alumni pertaining to their professional careers. As 
always the “Spring Formal” that is hosted by the students is a wonderful event for 
alumni to attend (information below).  The annual “Kno-Biggie Party and Picnic” will 
again be hosted by Ray Traficante. Watch for a flyer with the next issue of the “post-
Script”! 
                                                                                                AAAE - Ray Traficante 

10th Anniversary 
1995-2005 

Ten Years Of The post-Script! 



Alpha Sigma Chapter Collegiate Ski Trip - An Alumnus Perspective. 
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The tradition continues!  A few years back the Phi Delta Chi 
Class of 2004 found a cozy cabin tucked away in the woods 
of Wiscons in Dells.  That year over 40 Brothers gathered for 
a weekend of rest, relaxation and bonding.  This past Janu-
ary, the current collegiate Brothers gathered again in the 
same cabin to continue the annual ski trip tradition.  Alumni 
Brothers Chris Dymon and Adam Kielbasa arrived Saturday 
January 15th and were greeted by Scott Siegert and friends, 
as the remainder of the Brothers left for breakfast.  We un-
packed our sleeping bags, paintball guns, and snacks, as we 
waited for the Brothers to return.  The rest of the day was 
spent meeting everyone and sharing a few drinks.  Later that 
evening a number of us went to town to take in a movie and 
afterwards the majority of the Brothers gathered at a local 
restaurant for a nice steak dinner.  Afterwards some Broth-
ers took in some karaoke at a local bar while Chris and I headed over the Ho Chunk Casino.  Two hours and two 
dealers later, Chris and I broke even and headed back to the cabin.  The rest of the night was spent at the cabin with 
drinks in hand.  Chris and I headed back to Chicago the next morning having made new friends and hopefully leaving 
good impressions as Alumni. 
 
AAAE, 
Adam Kielbasa 

The PDC Paintball Team playing in sub-zero temperatures at Ski Trip!  
From left to right: Kevin Swanson, Ben Sampson, Chris Dymo n, Ben 
Blodgett, & Adam Kielbasa. 

Balls of Furry: Ben Sampson & Ben 
Blodgett!  One of the many teams that par-
ticipated in the First Annual Beer Pong 
Tournament at Ski Trip. 



Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Membership Form 2005-2006 
 
Name of Alum:                                                                                                                                                
 
Chapter:                                                                                               Year of Graduation:                             
 
City, State, Zip Code:                                                                                                                                      
 
E-mail:                                                                                                Phone:                                                  
 
Area of Pharmacy Practice:                                                                                                                             
 
Voluntary Donation to the Memorial Scholarship Fund (enter amount): $                                                     

 
Yearly dues (June 1st to May 31st) are $20 per alum.    

 
Dues can be paid by check, money order, and now online at: www.pdc-chicago.org/membership.htm 

 
Please make all payments out to: Phi Delta Chi Alumni Association 

Mail payments to: Chris Dymon - 5864 N. Melvina Ave. Chicago, IL 60646-5306 
 

Alumni Brothers from all regions are welcome to join the Alumni Association! 

A Skiing We Will Go! 
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What’s In Your post-Script? 

Thank you for reading the newest edition of the 
post-Script!  I hope that you have enjoyed it, 
from the new layout to the stories that were fea-
tured. 
 
If you have any alumni stories to share, feel free 
to send an e-mail to me at: RxMan911@aol.com 
 
AAAE, 
Christopher Dymon 

Since the Collegiate Brothers have their ski trip, a few Alumni 
Brothers decided to take a ski trip of their own at the start of 
March.  Check out the pictures of beautiful Colorado below.  In 
the future we would like to develop this trip and have more 
alumni to come out and enjoy the slopes! 


